
  
  
  

To   Our   DZ   Friends,   Family   &   Guests   
  

  
In   consideration   of   the   CDC’s   most   recent   Mask   Guidance   and   Governor   Cuomo’s   

new   Mask   Mandate   for   New   York   State,   DZ   Restaurants   is   adjusting   the   mask   
policies   inside   our   three   restaurant   locations.     

  
Beginning   Wednesday,   May   19th,   guests   of   Chianti   Il   Ristorante,   Forno   Bistro,   and   
Boca   Bistro   who   are   fully   vaccinated   are   no   longer   required   to   wear   masks   while   in   

the   restaurants.   
  

Guests   who   are   not   considered   fully   vaccinated   will   still   be   required   to   wear   a   mask   
when   entering   or   exiting   the   restaurant   or   utilizing   the   restrooms.   Masks   for   all   

guests,   however,   may   be   removed   when   sitting   at   tables   or   at   the   bar.     
  

We   are   confident   in   the   integrity   of   our   guests   to   follow   these   guidelines   and   will   not   
be   requiring   proof   of   vaccination.   

  
Revised   mask   mandates   notwithstanding,    the   safety   of   our   team   members,   their   

loved   ones,   our   patrons,   and   our   community   will   always   be   our   top   priority   and   we   
will   remain   resolute   in   our   efforts   to   keep   our   restaurants   safe.   

  
All   employees   will   continue   to   wear   masks,   tables   and   floor   plans   will   stay   socially   

distanced,   separation   barriers   will   remain   in   place,   and   we   will   proceed   to   follow   the   
recommended   capacity   and   cleanliness   guidelines   as   we   have   for   the   last   year.   

  
We   are   grateful   for   your   support,   your   confidence   and   your   trust   in   us   to   keep   you   

safe   and   healthy   when   at   our   restaurants.   We   look   forward   to   serving   you   and   
seeing   you   again.   

  
  

  


